

December 10, 2013

The Rotary Club of Hanover County Attn: David Campbell 2400 Valleymeade Place Glen Allen, Virginia 23060

Dear David,

On behalf of the students, staff, and Board of Directors here at The Faison School for Autism, I want to thank you for The Rotary Club of Hanover County's recent donation of \$100.00. This gift helps make The Faison School available to children and families affected by autism. We are most grateful to you for your generosity.

For the last 14 years, The Faison School has focused on children with autism, their families, and all those who touch and enrich their lives in order to provide the best environment for their development. We have been able to do this because of organizations and individuals, like you, who see that our devotion to providing support will enable children and young adults with autism to engage in typical experiences and interact more successfully with others.

The Centers for Disease Control (CDC) now estimates 1 in 88 children have been identified with some form of autism. As a result, we are nearly overwhelmed with requests for our services. Your gift helps make it possible for us to fulfill our mission to give each child and young adult the best chance he or she has to improve their life's journey.

Again, we cannot thank you enough for your thoughtful contribution, and for enabling us to make exceptional progress possible every day. We want to thank you for allowing us to come and speak at your club meeting.

With gratitude,

Lisa M. Cirillo

Annual Fund Manager

David Atchley

External Relations

Receipt: Gifts to The Faison School, a 501(c)(3) organization, are tax-deductible as permitted by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift. Please retain this letter, which functions as your receipt as descentible of the IRS.

Richmond, VA 23230

Tel: (804) 612-1947 Fax: (804) 612-1955

www.thefaisonschool.org